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Freedom of Information  Request           Ref: UHB 17-674 

Date 15 May 2018 
 

By Email 
 
Dear Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The 

Trusts response is as follows: 

 

1. The name and email address of your current Chief Clinical Information Officer 

Steve Gray, Clinical Systems Programme Director. Contact details for the Trusts senior 

staff are available from our website: http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-

handbook/quick-reference-telephone-directory  

2. The name and email address of your Current Director of Nursing or equivalent  

We do not have a role under this title however we can confirm the Trust’s Chief Nurse is 

Carolyn Mills. Contact details for the Trusts senior staff are available from our website: 

http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-reference-telephone-

directory 

3. The name and email address of your Clinical Director that is responsible for 

Gastroenterology and Endoscopy 

Victoria Hastings, Divisional Director for Medicine. Contact details for the Trusts senior 

staff are available from our website: http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-

handbook/quick-reference-telephone-directory 

4. The name and email address of the Service Manager responsible for the 

Endoscopy department.  

Philip Kiely, Divisional Director for Surgery. Contact details for the Trusts senior staff 

are available from our website: http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-

handbook/quick-reference-telephone-directory 

5. The name of the system the Trust use for Discharge summaries please could you 

include the Supplier name and the current contract expiry date 

The name of the system used for Discharge Summaries is ICE Discharge summaries. 

The Supplier is CliniSys and the current contract expiry date is 29/08/2020. 
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6. The name and email of the person that is responsible for managing the discharge 

summaries system 

Andrew Hooper, Head of IM&T. Contact details for the Trusts senior staff are available 

from our website: http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-

reference-telephone-directory 

7. The name of the system the Trust use for Electronic Document Management 

please could you include the Supplier name and the current contract expiry date 

The name of the Trust’s Electronic Document Management system is Kainos – Evolve. 

The contract was signed in 2014. It’s a 7 + 2 + 2 arrangement. 

8. The name and email of the person that is responsible for managing the Electronic 

Document Management system 

Andrew Hooper, Head of IM&T. Contact details for the Trusts senior staff are available 

from our website: http://www.uhbristol.nhs.uk/for-clinicians/gp-handbook/quick-

reference-telephone-directory 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
FOI Administrator 
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